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“Individual actions may seem insignificant but together the small steps of many people can have an astonishing impact”


Dear Blackfen students

My best wishes to you and your family at this time.  I hope that you are looking after each other and providing support for each other at this tough time for us all.

On Wednesday I wrote to you about small steps and moving forwards.  I continue the theme of steps today.  Wasn’t it amazing yesterday evening when people up and down the country joined together to clap and applaud the work of the NHS and staff at this time?  One clap would make a small and insignificant noise BUT what a noise a street full, a town full and a nation full of claps made.  Incredible and “an astonishing impact”.  No matter what you do at the moment and how insignificant that may feel to you, your positive actions will have a positive impact especially if we work together.

This week we would have been handing out rewards in our end of term rewards celebrations.  Do something positive today or over the next few days….and reward yourself or reward someone else by simply saying “thank you”.

Best wishes and keep taking those steps.

Matthew Brown




Matthew Brown
Head Teacher
Blackfen school

